Caroline O'Neill Ogj/ (b2 L

From: HUGO AKERMAN -

Sent: 01 June 2018 15:14

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Proposed Extension of the Rother Valley Railway line
Dear Sir

Please may I add my name to the list of those objecting to this extension?

I think the A21 is such a dangerous road anyway, the notion of putting in a railway line crossing is
extraordinary. Surely we should be trying to make this road safer, not more dangerous with an added

obstacle?

Yours faithfully
V Akerman
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